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Maths Morning 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Next Friday, 2nd February we will be having a Maths Morning in school.  

The children will be completing fun Maths tasks throughout the morning focusing on using concrete 

resources practically.  

We would also like the children and you at home get involved.  

We are challenging our Reception children to find the longest carrot and bring it into school. The 

children will then spend time comparing the length of the carrots and put them in order from the 

shortest to the longest. The longest carrot from both classes will then have a Carrot off in assembly 

to see who has the longest carrot.  

We are challenging our Year 1 children to find the heaviest potato and bring it into school. The 

children will spend time comparing the weight of the potatoes and put them in order from the 

lightest to the heaviest. The heaviest potato from both classes will have a potato off in assembly to 

see who has the heaviest potato.  

We are challenging our Year 2 children to find the juiciest orange. The children will squeeze their 

oranges in school in groups to find which group has the most and compare volume. The group from 

each class with the highest volume will have a juice off in assembly to see who has the juiciest 

oranges.  

We would like the children to bring their fruit/veg on the morning of Friday 2nd and not before.  

If you have any questions, please ask. 

Thank you for your continued support, 

 

Mr Robson     

     

 

Maths Lead 

 

Mrs. L. Frazer  

Headteacher 

 

 


